
 

Earth Day –Protect our Earth  

Since the 1970s, Earth Day has been an important opportunity to promote our appreciation for Earth. The Town of 

Smiths Falls commits resources to protecting our natural environment and ensuring our community’s resilience to the 

impacts of climate change. 

The Town recognizes that the continued conservation of our natural resources and environmental stewardship requires 

everyone’s involvement. That is why the Town is investing in improvements to our natural features and amenities, such 

as our parks and other outdoor recreational areas. 

DYK? The Town has partnered with the Rideau Environmental Action League (REAL) organization by dedicating portions 

of Corbett Park in Smiths Falls to create a mini forest. The mini-forest will be planted with 300 trees. From 9 am to 2 pm 

on April 13, the REAL organization will begin the site works preparations for the mini forest and is looking for volunteers. 

For more information, please contact Dave at thornly.j.d@gmail.com or 613-205-0320.  

Help take care of our Earth by monitoring your water consumption. Every little bit counts! 

A Message from the Smiths Falls Climate Protection Work Group 
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